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September 2, 2022 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
Registrar@oeb.ca  

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 
2023-2027 Transmission and Distribution Joint Rate Application 
Settlement Progress Letter 
Ontario Energy Board Filed Number: EB-2021-0110 

As the OEB is aware, parties have been in settlement discussions since August 15, 
2022. OEB staff advises that the settlement process is ongoing and, as such, continues 
to be subject to the provisions of the OEB’s Practice Direction on Settlement 
Conferences including those related to confidentiality. OEB staff advises that there is no 
need to schedule further procedural steps at this time. 

Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Martin Davies at 
Martin.Davies@oeb.ca, copying Tracy Garner at Tracy.Garner@oeb.ca and James 
Sidlofsky at James.Sidlofsky@oeb.ca.  

Yours truly, 

Martin Davies 
Senior Advisor, Generation & Transmission 
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